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27 April 2018 
 

Dear parents, carers, staff, governors and 
friends. 
 

This week at Brindishe Green 
On Monday, Year 5 visited Trinity School for a 
taster morning to find out what secondary school 
is like. Thank you to the parents and carers who 
accompanied the children on their journey there 
and back. 
Thank you also to the parents and carers who 
supported our science group with their 
community flower arranging workshop earlier in 
the week. 
On Thursday our Year 6 cricketers successfully 
won their competition and added another trophy 
to our cabinet. Well done everyone! 
 

Marathon success for our wheelchair athletes! 
How great to see our para athlete visitors do so 
well in the London Marathon with Josh coming 
4th and Amanda coming 5th - what an amazing 
day!  
 

Next week at Brindishe Green 
The fire brigade is visiting Year 2 on Wednesday.  
Just a further reminder that the school is closed 
to children on Thursday May 3rd and Friday 
May 4th next week as we are being used as a 
polling station for the local elections. Children 
return to school as normal on Tuesday May 8th, 
after the bank holiday.   
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Fantastic attendance this week! 
Well done to Cedar, Magnolia, Bamboo and Lilac 
classes for 100% attendance this week and to 
Chestnut 2 for achieving 99%.  
 

School dinners 
A final, final reminder that from 1st May 2018 
school meals will increase to £2.20 per day. 
 

Diary Dates 
1 – 31 May KS1 SATs month (for Y2) 
3rd May and 4th May – school closed to 
children 
3rd May – Deadline for nursery applications 
7th May – Bank holiday. School closed 

8th May – Space Dome - Year 1  
10th May – latest date for receipt of Reception 
offers for Sept 2018 
14th – 17th May – Year 6 SATs (KS2) 
15th May – Full Governing Body meeting at BG 
17th May – Hither Green Festival comes to BG! 
22nd May – School Photos 
24th May – Yr 5 & 6 Sports day at the Ladywell 
Arena 
25th May – Break up 
4th June – Children return to school 
 

Has your child lost their glasses? 
Please make sure you ask at the school office if 
your child has lost their glasses. We have built up 
quite a supply over this last term. 
 

Article 24; Children have the right to good 
quality health care, to clean water, nutritious 
food, and a clean environment, so that they will 
stay healthy. Rich countries should help poorer 
countries achieve this. 
 

Did you know that a staggering 44% of adults in 
the UK suffer with at least one allergy?  Our 
assemblies this week have helped children to 
learn that it is important not to share food, to 
look for the signs of an allergic reaction and to 
ask for help if they are worried. 
 
 

And finally…… 
 

Thank you so much for respecting our rule that 
you do not use your mobile phone when in 
school. However, we would also appreciate from 
now on if you also did not wear headphones in 
school. Thank you for supporting us with this. 

                                 
 

Wishing everyone a dry weekend. 
Best wishes,  
Sarah Gorbutt    Headteacher  


